GWNC Outreach Committee Minutes

December 2, 2010 8:30 a.m.

Attendees: Rajswing, Arens, Fuller, Gilman, Carroll

Guest: Humprehville at Bricks and Scones

Minutes were read and approved.

WILSHIRE WALK BOOTH: Liz Fuller reported that the booth was a success. Walkers appreciated refreshments and historic information. \$86 was spent on water and cookies, rest will go to board meeting.

SPEAKER: Patti Carroll: said Detective Robbins, the speaker for the Dec. board meeting, has been transferred and cannot attend. Nizkki Ezhari has found a replacement, someone from the Bureau of Sanitation.

EDUCATION; Mary Rajswing repeated that we need an Education chairman. She introduced a letter to principals asking them to come and speak briefly at our meetings. Will send with GWNC flyer.

CANDIDATE FORUM: there are now six candidates vying for the Council District 4 position. Five have accepted to appear at the GWNC board meeting Feb. 9. Jack H. was asked to be moderator. He asked us to have prepared questions.

WEB DESIGN: Web design on hold.

Humphreville: He would like to reach out to the 50,000 people in GWNC via e-mail. It was suggested that a questionnaire be sent to see if people would like to join. The e-mails would contain Neighborhood related issues. In the GWNC ads, we will push "Join our mailing list to learn more."

ATTENDANCE: Jack suggested that we serve food at meetings.

Other items: Mary said KYCC needs letter of support. Needs to be on agenda.

Submitted by Jane Gilman, secretary